
From: Ed Cordes
To: Cunningham, Michael
Subject: AGC/Gold Hills Mine
Date: Monday, August 20, 2012 1:43:07 PM

Mr. Cunningham
 
We are the court appointed receivers in the above referenced properties. In order for the
reclamation work to be completed thoroughly, couls you send me a copy of the complete file for
AGC’s “Notoce of Intent” to conduct prospecting operations for the drilling program that was
conducted at the Gold Hill Property in 2010.
 
Thank you for your help
 
Edward B. Cordes
 

 
Edward B. Cordes 
Founder/Managing Director
Ed@cordesco.com
D: 303.796.1108 | C: 303.204.1911
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